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Date  Time Nature Details 

4/4/2024 01:54 Unruly Juvenile Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 25000 block of Storms Road for an 

unruly juvenile.  No report was taken. 

4/4/2024 05:01 Physical Control of a 

Vehicle While Under 

the Influence 

A deputy was sent to a residence in the 

26000 block of Ford Reed Road to check a 

suspicious 2015 Honda Pilot that had 

parked in the driveway.  As a result of the 

investigation, a vehicle occupant, Joseph M. 

Hodges, age 39 of Marysville, was arrested 

for having physical control of a vehicle 

while under the influence.  He was 

transported to the Sheriff’s Office and a 

report was taken, #24-0207. 

4/4/2024 11:41 Assist Other Agency Deputies assisted the Marysville Police 

Department with a domestic violence 

incident in the 1700 block of Milford 

Avenue.   

4/4/2024 11:44 Runaway Juvenile A Union County Deputy met with a 

Franklin County Deputy to take custody of 

a runaway juvenile.  The juvenile was 

transported to the Sheriff’s Office. 

4/4/2024 14:16 Property Damage Crash Deputies responded to the 22000 block of 

State Route 31 to investigate a property 

damage crash involving a 1995 Pontiac 

Firebird that drove off the road, struck a 

guardrail, and then left the scene. The 

vehicle was located by a Marysville Police 

Officer and the driver, Melvin L. Miller, age 

65 of Ashland, Kentucky, was issued a 

traffic citation for driving left of center.  A 

crash report was taken, #80-24-161. 



4/4/2024 15:33 Property Damage Crash Deputies responded to US Route 33 near 

Mitchell Dewitt Road to investigate a 

property damage crash involving a 2016 

BMW 428i and a 2022 Chevrolet Suburban.  

A crash report was taken, #80-24-162. 

4/4/2024 18:47 Unruly Juvenile Deputies were dispatched to a residence in 

the 23000 block of State Route 4 for an 

unruly juvenile.  No report was taken. 

4/4/2024 20:57 Criminal Damage A deputy investigated damage to the 

covered bridge on North Lewisburg Road.  

No report was taken. 
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